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2014

7683

P

Parliament Hill School

Dr.

Peter

Bourdillon

Object

NW5 1PH
13 Grove Terrace

LONDON

NW5 1PH

| am writing to object to the plans for La Swap Sixth Form
building along Highgate Road NW5

We came to live here in 1970. Until Parliament Hill School
applied for permission to tarmac over the adjoining area of
greenery to make a car park in the school grounds, the
School buildings were relatively inconspicuous from Grove
Terrace. Although some trees were planted to replace the
trees which were cut down, they have a long way to grow
before restoring the view of the School from Grove Terrace

to how it was.
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Now itis proposed to cut down more trees further along
from the car park in order to put up the one storey La Swap
building.

This green streetscape has been radically altered over the

last 45 years and the La Swap building if built along the
Highgate Road will further erode the character of this area.

If you wish to upload a file containing your comments then use the link below

No files attached
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